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We are the owners of the headquarters and we are in full support of upgrading the monitors.  We see 
what the new generation five monitors are capable of doing and we know how much more efficient our farm 
can be by utilizing the new technology. My wife has fully committed herself to being our in-house precision ag 
specialist who cannot perform her tasks efficiently with the mix matched monitors we currently have.  With 
technology advancing almost every day, we are not ready to be left in the dust using technology that is already 
begun to be phased out. The sooner we get upgraded the monitors, the quicker we are able to utilize them with 
our operation and others around us.  

*Letter of Support Attached* 

Obviously, like most products there are going to be some learning curves.  We are very prepared as we 
have support from our local John Deere in Alliance and more specifically with Hank Jackson, the Precision Ag 
Specialist. We plan to learn as we go and keep monitors up to date with software updates and regularly 
downloading data and keeping our monitors clean of unnecessary data. Currently, we are dealing with a monitor 
that is overloaded with data and does not want to download correctly. We have discovered that we have data 
from 2012 still on that monitor. With that current monitor it was not able to automatically download to the John 
Deere Ops Center like the new monitors will be tied to do, therefore we were 98% full which starts to overload 
that type of monitor. It was hard to find flash drives to be able to hold all the data and with the new monitors, 
flash drives will be a thing of the past as the data will be directly transferred to our computers every thirty 
minutes.  
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